Resource Sharing After Faculty Professional
Development Workshop

Date: [Insert Date]
Dear Faculty Members,

We would like to extend our gratitude to all who participated in the recent Faculty Professional
Development Workshop. Your engagement and enthusiasm truly made the event a success.

As a follow-up, we are excited to share the resources that were highlighted during the workshop.
Please find the links and materials attached below:

e Resource Title 1 - Description of the resource.
o Resource Title 2 - Description of the resource.
e Resource Title 3 - Description of the resource.

We encourage everyone to explore these resources and incorporate them into your teaching
practices. If you have any additional materials or best practices you wish to share with your
colleagues, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you once again for your participation, and we look forward to our continued collaboration
in enhancing our faculty development initiatives.

Best regards,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]

[Your Institution]
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